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I am in support of HB 3497, we need a comprehensive plan to guide the future of 

Oregonians as we age. We all deserve to enjoy life, work well and receive the 

services we need to stay active and engaged. Let's not lose the experience and 

expertise of our seniors, and let's celebrate the upcoming generations. We can work 

together to create an Oregon that works for all. Please support the move toward 

streamlining our systems. 

Thank you 

Patty Falkenstein Tigard care provider 


